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Updated Payment Policy - August 7, 2023

We thank you for choosing to work with our business and love having you as a
client! As of August 7th, 2023, we have made updates to our payment policy that are
being provided to each of our clients and will also be displayed on our company
website moving forward.

All charges for services rendered are due within 24 hours of service.
Acceptable payment methods include cash, Zelle (virtual payment) or check. Failure
to pay promptly will result in a late fee of $10.00 for each day that the payment is

overdue. Please plan payments accordingly and always feel free to reach out to
Mandy Collins (404-422-4859) with any questions or special requests regarding your
future payments, if necessary.

We appreciate your understanding.



